Caroline O’Connor

School of Nursing and Midwifery UCC
Brookfield Health Sciences Complex
University College Cork

Bord Altranais agus

Cork Cnaimhseachais na hEireann
Nursing and Midwifery Board
28™ September 2016 of Ireland

Re: Category 1 Approval
Dear Ms O’Connor

Thank you for your correspondence requesting Category 1 approval for the below
Conference. I confirm that Bord Altranais agus Cnaimhseachais na hEireann post-registration
Category 1 approval as outlined below:

Name of Conference Approval date NMBI CEU’s

Future Professional Practice: A Step in the

nd
Right Direction 22 Depawherulkd 4

The Nursing and Midwifery Board of Ireland (NMBI) granted Continuing Education Units
(CEUs) as specified above. Only registered nurses and registered midwives shall receive
CEUs.

Programme facilitators must utilise and reference relevant NMBI publications, which direct
and guide nurses’ and midwives’ professional practice. The Scope of Nursing and Midwifery
Practice Framework (NMBI 2015) provides nurses and midwives with professional guidance
and support on matters relating to the scope of their clinical practice, which is paramount for
programmes of education that incorporate clinical skills and competency assessment.

I wish to advise that Bord Altranais agus Cnaimhseachais na hEireann does not support or
endorse any pharmaceutical products/companies in providing nurse/midwife education

Wishing you every success with the Conference.

Yours sincerely,
Gt e la,

A/Chief Education Officer
Education Department.

18/20 Ascaill Dhun Chardin, An Charraig Dhubh, 18/20 Carysfort Avenue, Blackrock,
Contae Bhaile Atha Cliath, Eire. County Dublin, Ireland.
Fon +353 1 639 8500. Facs +353 1 639 8595. Tel +353 1 639 8500. Fax +353 1 639 8595.
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